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For Immediate Release 
 
Diocesan Schools’ Success Creates New Opportunities:  
Substitute Teachers Wanted! 
 
ROCKVILLE CENTRE, N.Y. – October 9, 2020 – If you are a teacher living on Long Island, the 
Diocese of Rockville Centre Department 
of Education has immediate substitute 
teaching opportunities! 
 
“The overwhelming success of our full, all-
students opening has created immediate 
opportunities for substitute teachers at 
schools across Nassau and Suffolk,” said 
Dr. Kathleen Walsh, Superintendent of 
Schools, Department of Education, 
Diocese of Rockville Centre.  The 35 
Diocesan elementary schools, who offer 
five-day-a-week in-person classes with simultaneous remote learning, are looking for qualified 
candidates to meet growing demand.  Retired teachers, furloughed or laid-off teachers, and 
teachers who have completed their coursework and are awaiting certification are all invited to 
submit their resumes.   
 
A qualified candidate would have the following preferred qualifications: 

- Bachelor’s Degree  
- Valid New York State Teacher Certification (or on track to certification) 
- Student teaching experience or its equivalent 
- Supportive of the mission of the Catholic church 

“Our students, our schools and our classrooms are welcoming places where everyone is treated 
with dignity and respect,” continued Dr. Walsh.  “Catholic school is an uplifting experience for 
both teachers and students.”  Qualified candidates should send a resume to 
Jobs@drvcschools.org.  
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